
First Baptist Church WEE School 

2023/2024 Registration 
 

January 23, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are honored to minister to your child and family through our First Baptist Church WEE School Program. 

Beginning January 30th, we will be accepting applications for the 2023/2024 school year for returning 

students/siblings and February 13th for NEW students. A secured space for your child in our 2023/2024 class 

requires ALL of the following, no exceptions: 

 

o A Completed 2023/2024 Application Form (even if returning) 

o $125 Registration Fee for each Child (non-refundable) 

o Copy of Your Child’s Immunization Records (if not on file or new shots were administered this past 

year) 

o Copy of Your Child’s Birth Certificate (if not on file)  

 

Monthly tuition for 2022/2023 will be:   

 

o Two Year Old Class: $125 per month                 

Monday/Wednesday or Tuesday/Thursday 9:00am-12:00pm 

Must be 2 years old by August 31, 2023 

o Three Year Old Class (Two Days): $125 per month 

Monday/Wednesday or Tuesday/Thursday 9:00am-12:00pm 

Must be 3 years old by August 31, 2023 

o Three Year Old Class (Four Days): $200 per month 

Monday – Thursday 9:00am-12:00pm 

Must be 3 years old by August 31, 2023 

o Four Year Old Class: $200 per month 

Monday – Thursday 9:00am-12:00pm 

Must be 4 years old by August 31, 2023 

 

Snacks are included in the tuition. Once a class has reached its maximum allowed, it will be closed and a 

waiting list will be started. We are not able to “hold’ space in classes without all required documents and 

registration fee. Please see Crystal Modlin or Joy Stallings for registration and bring all completed forms and 

registration fee. To our returning families, please note that all tuition payments must be up to date before you 

can register for the 2023/2024 school year.  

 

Blessings, 

FBC-WEE School Staff 


